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SOLON GERSHMAN INC. REPRESENTS THE ZIPATONI CO. 
IN THE LEASE RENEWAL OF 37,000 SF   

 
ST. LOUIS, MO – Marcia Finch of Solon Gershman, Inc.,an ONCOR International 

Affiliate and Henry Kobrin of Newmark Knight Frank, represented The Zipatoni Group in the 

lease renewal of 37,000 SF at 555 Washington Avenue, in downtown St. Louis.   

 

The 199,438 SF Class B office building was built in 1896 and remodeled in 2000.  

The building is owned by Greater Missouri Builders, Inc. 

 

Marcia Finch of Solon Gershman Inc., an ONCOR International Affiliate and Henry 

Kobrin of Newmark Knight Frank, represented The Zipatoni Co., while the landlord was 

represented by Kent Evans, of Greater Missouri Builders, Inc. 

 

Solon Gershman Inc. is a full service real estate firm offering brokerage services, asset 

and facilities management, investment acquisition/disposition, corporate services, international 

consulting and brokerage, land acquisition and sales and development services.  As the St. Louis 

affiliate of ONCOR International, Solon Gershman Inc. can provide in-depth knowledge for 

almost every market worldwide, while allowing our clients to maintain single-source 

accountability. Please visit our website at www.gershmancommercial.com. 

 

 
 
 

 


